
March 7, 2022

NOTICE OF LEARNING VISIT AT ALTOONA INTERMEDIATE  SCHOOL

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of

Education may participate in the following:

Learning Visit on Tuesday, March 15 at 9:00 a.m. at Altoona Intermediate School,

1903 Bartlett Ave, Altoona, WI 54720.

A quorum of the Board may be present; however, no Board business will take place.

Lisa Boss, Board Secretary

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are

respectful, contributing members of the local and global communities.


